
 
Dear Parent/carer 

RE:  Review Day (FAQs) 

As per our previous communication,  we are sending out this letter as a reminder of our scheduled review 
day on Monday 7th July 2025.  On this date, the school will be closed for the day and all students and their 
families will be invited in for a one-to-one appointment with their form tutor.  Our online booking system is 
now open and if you have not booked an appointment for your child, there is still time to do so.   
  
A reminder that the review day will provide an opportunity for students to meet with their form tutor and, 
where appropriate, other key staff in school to discuss both their academic achievements and their wider 
personal development in school.  There will also be an opportunity on the day for you to complete a survey 
to let us know how we are doing.  The agenda for the main meetings is captured under the simple 
alphabetical sequence:  ABCDE and is detailed below: 
 

 Key Stage 3 (Years 7 -9) Key Stage 4 (Year 10) 

A Attendance Attendance 

B Behaviour Behaviour 

C Curriculum Curriculum 

D Diploma Dreams and Aspirations 

E Enrichment Enrichment 

Ahead of the day, we have put together ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ to clarify our expectations of you 
and/or your child on the day.   

If I cannot make it, should my child still attend?  

Yes.  The appointment is part of our planned curriculum and assessment model so your child should attend 
their appointment face-to-face.  It will also be a chance for their Form Tutor to hear about their 
achievements. Please book an appointment for them using the online platform.  

Can I book an online appointment? 

 



 
Yes. You can book an online appointment, using the link below, and your child can attend the appointment 
either face-to-face or online with you: bit.ly/TKS_ParentsEveBooking 

Can my child attend an appointment online by themselves?   

Unfortunately not.  If your child is attending on their own, this must be face-to-face.  

Should my child attend their appointment in school uniform?  

Yes. This is a formal review of their year in school and should be conducted in school uniform.  

What happens if my child cannot attend?   

Please follow the usual process and report their absence via the usual channels to avoid an unauthorized 
absence for the day. 

Where do we enter the school building?   

Appointments for all years will be on our Broadway campus.  You should enter the site via the main 
reception on High Grove Road.  

What does my child need to bring to the meeting?  

They should bring the workbook they are most proud of from any subject across the curriculum. Students 
should also be prepared to share how they have met the requirements of their diploma.  

If you have any questions about this day that have not been answered here, please contact your child’s 
Head of Year in the first instance or the following leaders:  

Mrs Clarke (Key Stage 3): k.clarke@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk  

Mr Weil (Key Stage 4):  j.weil@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk 

Mr Sadler (Deputy Headteacher):  j.sadler@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk  

Yours Faithfully, 
Mr J Sadler 
Deputy Headteacher 
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